Carpenter, Rebecca

From:

Bieger, Joseph

Sent:

Friday, August 09, 2013 4:39 PM

To:

Carpenter, Rebecca

Subject:

FW: Thank you for participating in ACTs Data Use Survey

Can you put this as a consent item for the 26th?

From: ACT [mailto:janey.chaplin@act.org]
Sent: Friday, August 09, 2013 1:02 PM

To: Bieger, Joseph

Subject: Thank you for participating in ACTs Data Use Survey



Dear GALLATIN COUNTY MIDDLE SCHOOL Principal,

Earlier this year, we asked superintendents, principals and classroom teachers in Kentucky to provide feedback on their use of data for decision making. Thanks to the overwhelming response from schools and districts such as yours, we are one step closer to better understanding the mechanisms of effective data use.

As a result of your involvement with ACT's Educator Data Use Survey, we would like to provide you with financial compensation. Schools that had at least 25% participation by their classroom teachers will receive \$10 per completed survey.

Your school is eligible to receive \$70. Please take a moment to complete the following steps:

- Complete the attached <u>consent</u> and <u>w9</u> forms.
- Scan and email these forms to Janey Chaplin at <u>Janey.chaplin@act.org</u> fax to 512.320.1813 attention Janey Chaplin by August 26th.
- Your signature on these forms indicates approval from your district administrator to receive financial compensation from an educational service provider for participating in research. Your district should know who the most appropriate person is to sign the form, but if you have questions, please contact the person referenced above.

Stay tuned. As we analyze the data and identify educational best practices in data use, you could be eligible for a customized report of your school's survey responses. We hope these reports will help to inform which data use practices are most related to student success.

Warmest regards,